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I am completely opposed to Senate Bill 838; Oregon Revised Statute 190.255 currently allows inter-agency cooperation for records 
concerning property. I do not see a need to have the Secretary of State compile a list of property not occupied by an owner in this 
state. It is an entire waste of state resources and revenue to duplicate property record information. The legislative Assembly is 
becoming entirely too intrusive in citizens and property owner lives.

If a state agency has need to contact the owner of the property, the state employee only needs to telephone the county clerk where 
the property is located.


